## FINAL REMINDER MARK PASCOE MEMORIAL RUN SUNDAY 7<sup>TH</sup> APRIL

Dear Member,

This is the FINAL CALL for those of you who wish to participate in **The Mark Pascoe Memorial Run**. Time is now marching on and you will all appreciate that we need to produce documentation for the event.

Those of you that have already booked in for the event need not reply to this email, and those of you that are not booked in should contact me at <a href="mailto:rick@newforestjec.org.uk">rick@newforestjec.org.uk</a>

Please ensure that you arrive at Exbury Club by 09.30 am for departure at 10.00 am prompt.

You will also require to have a co-pilot/navigator on the day, along with plenty of fuel. I look forward to seeing you all on the 7<sup>th</sup> April.

Kind regards

Rick